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Margaret Custer 
is a third-generation 
Rotarian, preparing 
for her third term as 
secretary for First 
City Rotary Club in 
Ketchikan. Her grandparents met in 
1941 when her grandfather, an attorney 

and Rotarian, asked her grandmother, 
the pianist for the Rotary Club of 
Sheffield, Ala. to help with a victory 
garden project. Her mother, Margaret 
McCloy, is an active member of the 
Rotary Club of F lorence, Ala . 

The Windjammer
Calendar

June
Rotary Fellowship 

Month
• June 17: Margaret 

Custer, spill 
response in 
Southeast.

• June 22: Family 
Action Committee.

July
New Beginnings 

Month
• July 19: Rowdy 
Rotary Reunion.

Greeters
• Today: Karen 
West and Pam 

Halloran.
• Next week: Peter 

Jurasz and Doug 
Gardner.

Miss a meeting? 
Make it up online at 
rotaryeclubone.org 

Submit news to 
juneauwindjammer@

gmail.com.

Thanks to AK Litho/CopyWorks, for printing The Windjammer!

Today’s program

Please see Spill, Page 2

Ready to fill the bill to stop a spill

Warning: Wet paint in the wetlands

Several Rotarians took to the viewing stand at the Mendenhall Wetlands last week to slap a fresh coat of paint on this 
perennial Rotary service project. Helping were Barbara Propes, Brenda Hewitt, Karen West, Dru Fenster, Denny Dewitt 
and Sandy Williams. Bruce Weyhrauch and Lt. Gov. Mead Treadwell stopped by to check out the project.
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Spill
Continued from Page 1

Margaret’s husband, Jason Custer, 
is also a member of First City 
Rotary.

Margaret is the Training and 
Response Team Manager for 

SEAPRO, the Southeast Alaska 
P e t r o l e u m R e s p o n s e 
Organization, which serves the oil 
spill preparedness and response 
needs of businesses in the region. 

She travels annually to the 14 
major communities of Southeast 
Alaska to conduct training and to 
provide expertise during spills and 
drills.

Tomi sets sail for good soon
Rotarians Drew Green and 
Denny DeWitt took inbound 
Tomi Katona out for a boat 
trip around Taku Inlet on May 
28. Tomi is on a tour of the 
western united States right 
now, but will be back in 
Juneau for a few final weeks 
before returning home to his 
native Hungary. Let’s make 
sure his last days in Juneau are 
memorable ones! If you’re 
scheduled to do something 
with Tomi, make sure you 
follow through on those plans. 
And, if you haven’t shown 
Tomi the best Juneau has to 
offer, now’s the time!

Rotarians break records on Sydney bridge
[This article originally appeared on 

the Associated Press wire]
A record-breaking day on 

Sydney’s iconic Harbor Bridge 
took shape as more than 300 
Rotary International members 
climbed the bridge in support of 
efforts to eradicate polio.

“We are this close 
to eradicating polio, 
and this effort — in 
conjunction with 
BridgeClimb — has 
b r o u g h t 
t r e m e n d o u s 

attention to our ef forts to 

eradicate polio across the globe,” 
said Mark Maloney, Rotary 
I n t e r n a t i o n a l C o nve n t i o n 
Committee chairman.

They smashed two world 
records: one for the most people 
on the bridge and one for the 
most number of  flags flown on it.


